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Sent on behalf of TDSB Child Care Services
 
​​​​​​​Dear Child Care Colleagues,

We thank you for your commitment and hard work as we move forward with the reopening of child care in the TDSB.

In order to assist child care operators to quickly and easily access important information, we have launched a resource page on our public website, Reopening Licensed Child Care in TDSB During COVID-19.

On this page, you will find important information and resources to support the reopening of licensed child care programs in TDSB schools in July and August 2020.  Information about reopening child care in September will be shared when available.

We look forward to our continued partnership in supporting children and families.  As always, our team remains available should you want to connect with us directly.

Sincerely,

Child Care Services
Toronto District School Board
Tel: 416-394-2072
ccs@tdsb.on.ca
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